
 Last year’s AFC Foundation, Inc. Silent Auction was a huge success and that could not 

have happened without you.  Again, we need your help to "fill the tables" for the 2019 

Silent Auction.

 Items that sell well include artwork, gift baskets, hotel stays, vacation packages, 

cameras, sports memorabilia, jewelry, e-readers, ipads, ipods, computers, books, gift 

cards, event tickets, wine, services, decorative items, etc..  These are all examples of great 

ideas but I am sure that you can come up with many more great ideas. Big ticket items 

such as a cruise, computer, big screen television or vacation package would be great. We 

don’t expect you to purchase the big ticket item but if you know of someone that can 

donate this, please let me know.  Don’t ever think your item is too small or too large to 

include. Items may be combined with other items to help create a gift basket or vacation 

package!!

 Please e-mail a digital photo along with a description of your item(s) to Carol Quinn 

at cquinn@pensacolastate.edu.  You will need to bring your item(s) with you to the 2019 

Annual Conference at Innisbrook in Palm Harbor, Florida.  

For More Information:

Carol Quinn, Pensacola State College, 1000 College Boulevard, Pensacola, FL 32504

850-484-1722   •   cquinn@pensacolastate.edu

Please return this form no later than October 25, 2019

Name of person/college soliciting donated item: 

Name of business donating item 

Name of donated item

Description of item: ___________________________________

__________________________________________________

__________________________________________________

Estimated Value:  _____________________________________

Other details (include references to autographs, previous owners, etc.):

__________________________________________________

__________________________________________________

__________________________________________________

AFC FOUNDATION S I LENT 
AUCT ION DONATION FORM

MAIL, FAX OR EMAIL TO:
CAROL QUINN

PENSACOLA STATE COLLEGE

1000 COLLEGE BOULEVARD

PENSACOLA, FLORIDA 32504

EMAIL:  cquinn@pensacolastate.edu

FAX: 850-484-1995

DONATE TODAY!


